
 

 

 

May 1, 2020 

 

 

 

 

Re:  DW 19-084, Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. 

Request for Change in Rates 

Suspending Procedural Schedule and Scheduling May 6, 2020 Technical Session 

 

To the Parties: 

 

On April 29, 2020, Commission Staff (Staff), on behalf of the parties in the above-captioned docket, 

filed a letter requesting the Commission to suspend the current procedural schedule.  Staff requested 

the Commission to schedule an additional technical session on May 6, 2020, at 9:00 a.m., after which 

the parties anticipate filing a proposed revised procedural schedule.  Staff also requested the 

Commission to hold certain dates open for hearing.  These dates include May 13, 2020, on which a 

hearing is presently scheduled pursuant to Order No. 26,348 (April 13, 2020).    

 

Accordingly, the Commission has suspended the procedural schedule effective immediately, 

with the exception of the hearings scheduled on May 13, 2020 and June 30 through July 1, 2020.  

The suspension shall remain in effect until the Commission approves a new procedural schedule.  

The parties shall file a proposed revised procedural schedule with the Commission on or before 

Monday, May 18, 2020.  In addition, the Commission has scheduled a technical session on 

Wednesday, May 6, 2020, at 9:00 a.m.   

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

  

 Debra A. Howland     

 Executive Director 
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